
Notice 

Asansol Girls' College is delighted to announce a Health Awareness Senminar/Program 

scheduled for Friday, 4th August 2023, starting nt 2 P.M. The seminar will take place in 

the seminar hall, and we are privileged to have Dr. Suddhasutwya Chutterjee (Apollo 

Multispeciality Hospitals, Kolkata) as the esteemed speaker. We earnestly request the 

presence of all staff and students at this event. 
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